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HOSE LOADING POLICY

SAMPLE POLICY

(Organization)

This policy has been promulgated for the safety of all members during hose loading operations and specifically relates to the department policy prohibiting riding on tailboards.

Hose loading operations shall be permitted to be performed on moving fire apparatus only when all of the following conditions are complied with:

1. All members involved have been properly trained in hose loading procedures and policies.

2. There shall be a member, other than those loading hose, assigned as a safety observer.  The safety observer shall have an unobstructed view of the hose loading operation and be in visual and voice contact with the apparatus operator.

3. Non-fire department vehicular traffic shall be excluded from the area or shall be under the control of authorized traffic control persons.

4. The fire apparatus shall be driven only in a forward direction at a speed of 5 MPH or less.

5. No members shall be allowed to stand on the tailstep, sidesteps, running boards, or any location on the apparatus while the apparatus is in motion.

6. Members shall be permitted to be in the hose bed, but shall not stand while the apparatus is in motion.

7. Prior to the beginning of each hose loading operation, the situation shall be evaluated to ensure compliance with all provisions of this policy.  If the policy procedure cannot be complied with, or if the is any question as to safety of the operation for the specific situation, then the hose shall not be loaded on moving fire apparatus. 
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For further information on formulation of your business policies and procedures, please contact the Risk Management Department at 1-800-822-3747 Ext. 176.

This sample policy is prepared by McNeil and Company Inc. as a resource for our clients. As with any policy, it should be carefully considered and approved by the proper authority prior to implementation. McNeil and Company recommends that your local legal representative also reviews the policy to verify it is consistent with local and state laws and standards prior to adoption.


